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I prefer vote by mail, and in person as second option. Shit gets lost and having a 

back up is great! I support people to vote how they feel most comfortable, and most 

convenient to perform their civil duties. We're busy, make it easy to participate. 

Voting by mail is fiscally responsible because it does not require physical locations 

being staffed to over see the process, and all the supplies that go with congregated in 

person voting. Pre-paid stamps are cheap, vs the gas, labor, and time required to 

provide equal and fair in-person voting for both the government and the civilian. 


